
From: Pluecker, Bill
To: Patterson, Megan L
Cc: McBrady, Nancy; Horton, Emily K
Subject: BPC Agenda item
Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 12:28:52 PM

Megan - 

I am writing to request the Board of Pesticide Control to convene a stakeholders meeting in
order to discuss potential improvements to outcomes of pesticide notification registry and
regulations. I had a meeting with representatives of DACF this summer to discuss the current
processes around the registry, how they are functioning, and ways to review the rules and
regulations around it. As this falls under the purview of the BPC, it would seem a natural
vehicle for calling together stakeholders affected by the registry to discuss potential areas of
improvement.

Thanks for your help in this matter - 
Bill Pluecker

    .           .           .          .

Representative Bill Pluecker
1133 Finntown Rd.
Warren, ME 04864
273-3044

Please be aware that all communication with this email address is potentially subject to a
FOAA request.
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